



---

**Agenda item:** Speed reviews **Presenter:** general

**Discussion:**

The new speed signs were on track to be placed at the beginning of the year, they then been delayed for review in April.

Is still under discussion and it has been made clear that it is under urgency

**Conclusions:**

Brenda commented that the speed signs are in progress and that it is great to hear that the pathways for the safety of the children and community is in the 10 years plan

**Action:**

Can we get an idea of the process of the speed Signs and our other projects? (walk ways for the safety of the children and residents.

**Action MDC**

---

**Agenda item:** Community Welcome Signs **Presenter:** Dave Stewart

**Discussion:**

The 2 sites on either end of watershed road have been organized. Just need to sort site for the Reid's line east.

**Conclusions:**

Dave has been keeping in contact with lumber land with the process of the signs.

Sites have been confirmed through the Manawatu Counsel, with instruction on placement for contractor.

Action items	Person responsible	Deadline
✓ Cost of the writing on timber	Dave Stewart	complete
✓ Clearing of land and boxing cost	Dave Stewart	On going
✓ Meet and peg out where the welcome signs could possible go.	Arthur, Dave, Sean and Janine	complete

---

**Agenda item:** Community Rates **Presenter:** Richard Fernando

**Discussion:**

We would like to request the council for a complete itemised list of all services currently provided to the residents of Hiwinui as part of the rates. If possible a value for each.

This would help the residents of Hiwinui understand what is currently being delivered to the community.

Could we also receive a list of what services / upgrades have been delivered as part of the developer fees drawn from the area.

**Conclusion:**

Possibly a group discussion for the community, as a community meeting regarding the above

**MCD could we please have and update**

**Arthur Email for meeting –**

Where is it in the council's plan with the update for when plan 53 changes will come up.

Sub divisions are still proceeding in this community which will continue to impact on the school.

MDC, I believe need to act responsibly around the lack of infrastructure while these subdivisions continue to happen.

**MCD could we please have and update**

## *General Matters*

---

**Arthur** - Did you receive the letter from Clare Ridler regarding PNCC around the roading issues we are concerned about and where we sit with the upgrade?

If so, have we had a reply.

**Meeting closed 8.35pm**

**Notes**

**Next committee meeting 24<sup>th</sup> July 2018**